
Please Join us for the next meeting of the LI Business Council:

Wednesday, March 21st, 2018 
East Farmingdale Fire Department, 930 Conklin Street, Farmingdale 

8:00 AM to 10:00 AM

Our Speakers for the Event:

The Long Island Business Council is a group of small business leaders who are dedicated to regulatory relief, tax 
and utility stabilization for the average small business owner in addition to infrastructure investment towards 
our downtowns. They take our message to Albany and Washington as part of the Long Island Lobby Coalition 
and other regional initiatives.

[ ] ___ seats ($45) - Method of Payment: [ ] Check enclosed [ ] Check sent (faxed replies only) [ ] Pay at the door [ ] Credit Card
Attendee Name(s): ________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Affiliation: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Address: ____________________________________________________________City, State, Zip: ________________________________________ 
Email: _________________________________________________ Phone: _____________________________   Fax: _________________________
Credit Card: [ ] Visa [ ] MasterCard [ ] American Express    Name, as it appears on card: _______________________________________________
Credit Card Number: _____________________________________________________________ Expiration Date: ___________________________

Long Island Business Council - 308 East Meadow Ave, East Meadow, NY 11554 - 877-811-7471

Please RSVP to 877-811-7471 or ck@visionlongisland.org.  
Attendance is free for Long Island Business Council Members, all others must indicate payment method when registering.

Hon. DuWayne Gregory
Suffolk County Presiding Officer

Hon. Richard Nicolello
Nassau County Presiding Officer

John Keating
PSEG Long Island

“Vacant Properties & Main St  
Revitalizations Programs”

Welcoming Remarks:

Hon. Laura Curran
Nassau County Executive


